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The Global Imams Council extends its warmest congratulations to His
Excellency, The Honorable Rabbi Elie Abadie on his appointment as Senior
Rabbi of the United Arab Emirates.

His Eminence is a widely respected and established prominent scholar that has
built bridges of peace and understanding between Judaism and Islam.

We also take this opportunity to congratulate the Jewish community of the
United Arab Emirates on His Excellency’s appointment and look forward to
seeing our Jewish brothers and sisters grow, excel and prosper.

Our Council is grateful to have His Excellency as a member of its Interfaith
Network, and we are certain that the United Arab Emirates will embrace him
and his family with love and honor.

We pray, during these sacred months, that the Almighty blesses him on this new
journey, and our Council eagerly waits for the opportunity to visit the Jewish
community of the UAE in the coming months.
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